
Country Place HOA Executive Board Meeting 
Minutes 

February 28, 2017 

A specially called meeting of the Country Place HOA Executive Board was held 
Tuesday, February 28, 2017 in which a proposal was made to add newly elected President, 
Jim Lennarson, and Aria Real Estate Group’s Terri Clanton as signatories on the HOA bank 
account.  6 of 7 board members participated and the proposal was approved unanimously. 

 

There was no other business discussed. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rebecca Upshaw 
 Country Place HOA Secretary 


